Local 5555
Employees of the Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board

13 November 2017

Amendment to letter dated 23 October 2017

In the letter dated 23 October 2017, a deadline of Monday, November 6™ was given for
members to send in a Union Application Form and receive their Union Membership Number.
This number is a requirement to be eligible to participate in the Electronic Voting process.

If you wish to vote and still require a number, you will be able to sign an application form and
receive your number Saturday morning, the 18, at Port Hope High School from 9:00 a.m. to

11:59. You must bring with you a paystub to confirm your employee number and show photo
identification also.

If you have misplaced your card and unsure of your Union Number, please contact the Elections
Committee at elections2017@cupe5555.ca
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